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You say that turntable sales are up, "both in the high-end and in the mid-fi marketplaces." There
are no statistics to back this up.

We assure you that we will continue to support all of our members, regardless of the products
they manufacture -- and that includes turntables. And, as for In Review, we are always interested
in ways to improve its contents -- we invite you to let us know how you think we can address the
issue of turntables in next year's edition. Cynthia Upson, our Staff Vice President of
Communications will be contacting you in the next few months to get your views before we
begin writing the In Review in 1996. - T

Sincerel

-

Gary/J. Shapiro
Group Vice President
Consumer Electronics Group

cc:  Cynthia Upson
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